
From: Justin Barton mail@managebuilding.com
Subject: Updated Election report as provided by the Inspector of Elections

Date: May 2, 2025 at 2:44 PM
To: catherinerucker@me.com

Dear Homeowners of Pointe Marin -

We have been provided with an updated Elections Report by the Inspector of Elections. Please see the updated report attached.

thank you

Justin Barton

Association Manager
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